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News / Information
Last week Tom Morrison, our ADE from the Trust came to visit the school to take a look at writing across the whole school. He visited our class and was utterly amazed at the children’s work from ‘Drawing Club’.  He commented on the level of detail and care that was so obvious in the children’s work – I was very proud of my Apples!
This week we plan to finish our Christmas craft in readiness for the Christmas Faire on Saturday. Don’t forget to book your slot for Father Christmas! 
You will notice Millie is more present in the mornings and end of day. She will be taking on a little more responsibility in the day, which she is very enthusiastic about. I am not going anywhere, so will be ever present in the classroom as usual.
Jon and I are finalising details for our Nativity performance. I aim to send out the letters informing you of your child’s part and any requirements needed for their costumes. Exciting times ahead!!
I am out on safeguarding training on Wednesday, Jo Knight will be the supply, but Millie and Amy will with the class. I will let the children know.
Phonics
Phase 2 – this week we continue phase 2 in our phonics programme. The class will be introduced to 4 graphemes/digraphs (sh th ng nk) 
The children will be introduced to a digraph this week (qu) they will learn the mantra ‘A digraph is two letters one sound’ Tricky words are words you cannot sound out – she he of
What are we learning this week:
The children will be going on a magical bus journey in Drawing Club! The book we are using is ‘The Hundred Decker Bus’. I think we are going to enjoy the element of surprise, as the bus driver decides to take his passengers on a different route, along the way, more people get on board and thus more decks are needed!! 
In maths we are looking at 4 and 5, revisiting the concept of subitising. The children are already using their knowledge of number to be able to recognise a random pattern of up to 3, without needing to count.  We will now transfer this to 4 and 5, such as 3 and 2 make 5.  This skill is a vital building block to a child’s deeper understanding of numbers and number patterns. 
On Friday we will be revisiting magnets again – this time using the theme of toy trains. What is a magnet and which materials attract or repel?
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